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TITLE OF REPORT: Establishing Primary Care Networks 

AUTHOR(s) OF REPORT: Sarah Southall, Head of Primary Care 

MANAGEMENT LEAD: Sarah Southall, Head of Primary Care 

PURPOSE OF REPORT: 
To ensure the committee are sighted on the approval process 
for Primary Care Networks that is due to take place in May 
2019. 

ACTION REQUIRED: 
☐     Decision 

☒     Assurance 

PUBLIC OR PRIVATE: This documentation is suitable for sharing in the public domain. 

KEY POINTS: 

 Primary Care Network Applications are due to be submitted 
to CCGs from member practices by 15 May 2019. 

 CCGs will be required to approve applications providing they 
satisfy national guidance due to be published on 29 March 
2019. 

 The STP Timeline & Approval Principles have been 
developed to enable a consistent approach to be adopted in 
all 4 CCGs. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The committee should the process detailed in the enclosure.  
Noting that arrangements are underway in preparation for the 
the approval process later in May all in accordance with the  
STP Process.  
The committee may also wish to take the opportunity to raise 
any queries they have regarding specific arrangements 
intended for Wolverhampton CCG.  

LINK TO BOARD 
ASSURANCE 
FRAMEWORK AIMS & 
OBJECTIVES: 

1 Improving the quality and safety of services we commission. 
2 Reducing health inequalities in Wolverhampton. 
3 System effectiveness delivered within our financial envelope.  
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